To: Stan Rickard, Public Works Director

From: John Johnson, Technical Services Supervisor ?9
Date: January 21, 1998
Subject: Request to Remove “No Left Turn” Signs at Janata and Main

Sergeant Pat Rollins, Police Department, contacted me regarding the removal of
the “No Left Turn” signs at Janata and Main due to Arboretum Park
development south of Janata. The removal of the “No Left Turn” signs will
benefit Arboretum Park and recently built Club Croix subdivision. These
residents will have another route to their home, thus reducing the number of
trips through Highland Green subdivision. The “No Left Turn” signs were
originally installed to deter cut-through traffic into Highland Green subdivision.

I am in agreement with Sergeant Pat Rollins request to remove the “No Left
Turn” signs at Janata and Main.
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cc:  JohnJaugilas, Trustee - District 4
Paul Kufrin, Trustee - District 6
Sergeant Pat Rollins, Police Department
Transportation and Safety Committee



